
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

CITY COUNCIL

HELD ON 15 SEPTEMBER 2009
                                                                                                                                                                                                       

C.141/09
NOTICE OF MOTION

(i)
High Speed Rail Link London – Scotland

Pursuant to Procedure Rule 12 the Deputy Town Clerk and Chief Executive reported the receipt of the following motion submitted on notice by Councillor Stevenson:


“The Council welcomes the possibilities of a high speed rail link between London and Scotland.


However, the Council is extremely concerned that the rail link will not include a stopping point at Carlisle.  This would have serious effects on the local economy, not just of Carlisle, but also Cumbria and South West Scotland.


The Council therefore instructs the Executive to pursue all avenues to ensure that Carlisle is part of any high speed rail link.”

Councillor Bainbridge seconded the motion.  

Following discussion on the motion it was:

RESOLVED – That the motion of Councillor Stevenson as set out above be agreed.







